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STANDARD PLAN INFORMATION NOTICE

Physical Facilities Department

This Notice addresses new information that may be helpful in your work with the meetinghouse standard plan program. Please
take time to review the information in order to understand the effect this information may have on construction work under your
stewardship.

Date of Notification: November 17, 2003

Information Title:
Announcement: Approval of stile face changes for Solid Wood Doors in meetinghouses
Information:

The Standard Plans and Specifications Committee has approved, as of September 19, 2003, changes in the
specifications from "1/4 inch stile face to be hardwood matching face material” to stile face materials and types
as follows:

e "1/16th inch hardwood stile face matching face veneer material", as manufactured by VT Industries.

o "Veneer tape stile face matching face veneer material”, as manufactured by Marshfield.
The doors will continue to have a "lifetime" warranty. The specifications have been revised and will be included

in the November 2003 standard plans release.
Instructions for Implementation:

e Forimmediate implementation as a "no-cost" change, if submitted for use by Contractors in on-going
projects.
e  Project Managers should forward this Standard Plan Information Notice to Project Architects for their

information and use as needed.

Attachments:
None
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